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I strongly OPPOSE HB 3152. I do not believe phasing out natural gas in residential 

housing is a good long term plan. It should be the CHOICE as a homeowner. Going 

all electric is not the answer!! What if the power is out? How are these electric cars, 

appliances made? With MORE emissions than gas cars & appliances! I strongly 

OPPOSE HB 3152. 


